
Plainville Public Schools 

Plainville, MA  02762 

 

 

Invitation For Bid 
 

 

The Plainville School Committee solicits bids for the transportation of its pupils living 

within the confines of the Town of Plainville, Massachusetts. 

 

Bids shall be submitted in a sealed envelope, plainly marked on the outside front: 

 

SCHOOL BUS TRANSPORTATION 
 

Bids shall be addressed to: Superintendent of Schools 

Plainville Public Schools 

68 Messenger Street 

Plainville, MA 02762 

 

Bids must be received at the above designated office of the Superintendent of Schools on 

or before 12:00 Noon, Tuesday, August 30, 2016; at which time they shall be publicly 

opened, read aloud, and recorded.  Action on the award will be taken within thirty (30) 

days after the opening of the bids. 

 

The right is reserved by the Plainville School Committee to reject any and all bids, in 

whole or in part, to call for rebids, or to award a contract to other than the lowest bidder 

if it is deemed in the public interest to do so. 

 

Any contract for transportation services awarded by the Plainville School Committee 

shall become effective for the 2016/2017 School Year. 

 

Specifications, Instructions to Bidders, and Bid Forms may be obtained at the above-

designated office of the Superintendent of Schools, Monday, August15, 2016.  These 

materials shall be mailed to all present transportation contractors doing business with 

the Plainville Public Schools. 

 

 

 

Legal Ad David P. Raiche, Superintendent 

August 2016 Plainville Public Schools 

 


	SCHOOL BUS TRANSPORTATION

